
 

   

Highway 2 / Gaetz Avenue Interchange –  

Opening of Southbound Collector-Distributor Roadway 

November 13, 2018 – Red Deer, AB FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

On Wednesday, November 14, 2018, the southbound collector-distributor roadway will be 

permanently open, providing direct access to southbound Highway 2A and Gasoline Alley West.  

A plan showing the permanent alignment is available at Hwy2Gaetz.com.  

Also on Wednesday, November 14, crews will begin a staged opening of the southbound 

Highway 2 bridge and lanes, with full opening anticipated for Thursday, November 15.  

These developments represent two of the last major milestones required to have traffic flow 

freely through the Highway 2/Gaetz Avenue Interchange Improvement project. The final 

milestone of opening the southbound Gaetz Avenue bridge will likely take place within the next 

two weeks, weather permitting.  

Additional paving work and final clean-up activities will take place in Spring 2019. For detailed 

project information, please visit Hwy2Gaetz.com.  

Flatiron Constructors Canada Ltd., on behalf of Alberta Transportation, would like to thank local 

residents and road users for their patience. 

For up-to-date information on construction and traffic delays, visit 511.alberta.ca or 

@511Alberta on Twitter. 
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Media contact: 

Brett Heintz, P.Eng,  PMP 

Project Manager 

Flatiron Constructors Canada Ltd. 

403-346-9643 
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